To,

Glenn Eagles

Public Relations Manager

Oscar Charity Services Organization

76 Tango Charlie Road

Texas, Florida 2345

Dated: 21st of June 2012

Subject: Reference letter for charity

Respected Mr. Eagles,

This letter is in regards to the requirement for volunteers by your organization in order to do charity work on behalf of your nonprofit organization. This is to bring to your notice that I would like to refer Ben Spoon as a volunteer for your organization.

Ben has been involved in various kinds of charity work since last five years. He has worked for our NGO for a project to raise awareness about AIDS in African countries. In that project, he has travelled with us to remote villages in Nigeria, Kenya and Zimbabwe. He has interacted with patients over there and helped us in setting up medical camps. He has been very courteous and never complained a single time though we had to stay in make shift medical camps. He is very polite in nature and feels for the betterment for the society.

I can assure you that he will be a very good volunteer who knows how to take responsibilities and execute them. I request you to take him as a volunteer.

Regards,

Elvis Presley

